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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the donations as noted in the Summary of this report and that appropriate 
recognition be given to the donors. 

SUMMARY: 

The Operations East, Metro Region, centers listed below have received the following donations: 

Alpine Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $200 from Mrs. Kimberly 
So. The donation consisted of a Foosball Table to be used during After School and Day 
Camp Programs at the center. 

Cypress Park Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $200 from the City of Los 
Angeles, Office of Mayor Antonio R. Villaraigosa. The donation consisted of a Hewlett- 
Packard Office Jet 56480 "All in One" CopyIFax Machine to be used for the Summer 
Night Lights Program. 

Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $4,019.88 from the Greater 
Cypress Park Neighborhood Council. The donation consisted of one Playstation 3, one 
controller, five games, a Sony DVD, a Mitsubishi DLP Projector, a Blow-Up 72" 
Projector Screen and a DJ Sound System to be used for programs and special events. 
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El Sereno Senior Citizen Center 
Received a cash donation of $100 fiom Ms. Elsie Silva. The donation is to be used as  
needed at the center. 

Hollenbeck Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $250 from North Star 
Rehgeration. The donation consisted of a Foosball Table to be used for Summer Camp. 

Poinsettia Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $431.92 fiom Bykoff 
Construction Inc. The donation consisted of a Playstation 3 unit to be used during youth 
programs at the center. 

Toberman Recreation Center 
Received a cash donation of $2,080 fiom West Coast Sports. The donation is to be used 
to pay the officials for the 2008 Summer Basketball League. This donation will help to 
subsidize the summer sports programming at the center, allowing more youth to 
participate. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance of these donations results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund, 
except for unknown savings, as these donations may offset some expenditures. 

All cash donations will be deposited into various Municipal Recreation Program (MRP) accounts 
for program related expenses. 

This report was prepared by Debby Rolland, Superintendent, Metro Region. 




